
The February meeting of GSCC was held on April 10, 2016 at the 7-10 Bowling Center in North 
Myrtle Beach at 4:00 PM.   

President Pat welcomed all. 

A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the minutes of the March 13, 2016 
meeting as submitted. 

President’s Report: Pat Hicks reported that there was a great turn out at the April 9th Maggi D’s 
cruise in. He also reported that the April Cars and Coffee was well attended.  

Treasurer’s Report: Dee Lopes gave the Treasurer’s report stating that money from two 
memberships came in and no money was spent leaving the final balance at the end of February  
at $XXXX.XX. 

Secretary Report:   Cindy Baine reported that the minutes of the March 13, 2016 had been 
posted on the website. 

Membership Report:  Mickey Sharp reported that membership stands at 67 and two more 
members may be joining.   

Activities Report:  Cindy Baine stated that the April activity would be held after the meeting at 
the bowling alley and that the May activity will be a club trip down to attend 2nd Sunday in 
Charleston (on the 2nd Sunday)!.  The June activity will be at La Belle Amie Vineyard in Little 
River to attend the American Pie Oldies Music Festival.  George Washnak’s band, The English 
Channel will be performing as well as other local bands. The price for admission will be $8.00.  
Pat Hicks said that June 4th is also the first Saturday Jason’s House and there will be nine 
families which means that some of the members will be needed that afternoon.  Deb Washnak 
and Darlene Hicks will organize a club picnic for sometime in July.  Larry Baine announced that 
there will be a big party on 6/18 at the Baine house to celebrate their 30th anniversary and that 
The English Channel will be performing. 

Old Business:   

Pat Hicks distributed the summer schedule for Jason’s House. 

Jud Kuhn:  Richard Harris reported that June 25th will be the first car show at Jud Kuhn’s for the 
summer season and that since they are a sponsor, our club should really step up to the plate to 
help out.  The GSCC show at Jud Kuhn will be on August 6th.  October 8th will be another Jud 
Kuhn car show and the club will be helping out with that one as well.  

Future Meeting Locations:  No meeting in May – will be going to Charleston for Second Sunday.  
The June meeting will be on June 12th at the Hanser House.   

Area Cruise Ins:  4/16 Vettes Doin’ the Charleston; 4/16 Dillon Car Show; 4/16 Shelly Savage 
Benefit at True Barbecue in Myrtle Beach; 4/23 Sticky Fingers in North Myrtle Beach, April 



30th, Ripleys Aquarium at Broadway at the Beach; April 30th Blue Crab Festival in Little River; 
May 7th at Palmetto Chevrolet in Conway; May 14th HC Healthcare in Garden City; 5/21 Christ 
the Servant Lutheran Church in Conway (memorial for Bill Segler) and May 28th Aroma’s Pizza 
in Murrells Inlet. 

New Business:   

Mickey Sharp reported that he and Eileen are still looking into planning a trip to Savannah. 

Pat Hicks talked about the benefits of belonging to the National Corvette Museum. 

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:45 PM. 

Cindy Baine, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


